From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 12 March 2024 18:48

To: Planning

Subject: FW: PLANNING APPLICATION 2023/5081/P
Daren Zuk

Senior Planner
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

From: Patricia Callaghan (Councillor) _
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 3:29 PM

To: Richard Cotton (Councillor)
Cc: Mark Duff
Subject: RE: PLANNING APPLICATION 2023/5081/P

Daren
| also wish to object to this intrusive planning application.

Mark and Rosanna have lived at this address for years and their privacy has already been compromised by
an earlier planning application which was agreed.

So this further application will be totally untenable if agreed. It will mean that they will be in a ‘Goldfish
Bowl’ scenario, with neighbours overlooking from all sides.

Like my colleague Clir Cotton | hope that it goes to committee as they can show our members the real
situation which they face

Pat Callaghan







